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Brunswick Corporation : Brunswick
Names Grodzki Vice President -
Communications And Public Affairs

LAKE FOREST, Ill. Jan. 5, 2015 - Brunswick Corporation (NYSE: BC) today
announced that Kevin S. Grodzki has been appointed vice president -
communications and public affairs for the Company, reporting to Mark D.
Schwabero, Brunswick president & chief operating officer.  In this new role,
which is effective immediately, Grodzki will be responsible for directing
activities related to internal and external communications, managing Brunswick's
organizational relationships within its industries as well as community and
government relations.

"Kevin's familiarity with Brunswick's marine and fitness operations and the
various issues and opportunities before Brunswick as well as his stature within
the industry make him the clear choice for solidifying and advancing our
interests with our Company's various constituencies," Schwabero explained.

Grodzki joined Brunswick in 2000 as president and chief executive officer of the
Company's Life Fitness division.  He moved to Mercury Marine in 2005, first
serving as its president - Mercury sales, marketing & commercial operations.
Grodzki's most recent responsibilities as president - global sales and marketing
for Mercury Marine will be absorbed by the Mercury sales and marketing
leadership team.

Before Brunswick, Grodzki served as vice president of Crompton Corporation's
$500 million Polymer Additives Company, and spent the first 22 years of his
career with E.I. DuPont DeNemours and Co., Inc., Wilmington, Del.  He earned his
bachelor's of science degree in accounting from St. Francis University, Loretto,
Pa., and MBA degree from the University of Delaware.

About Brunswick
Headquartered in Lake Forest, Ill., Brunswick Corporation endeavors to instill
"Genuine Ingenuity"(TM) in all its leading consumer brands, including Mercury
and Mariner outboard engines; Mercury MerCruiser sterndrives and inboard
engines; MotorGuide trolling motors; Attwood and Whale marine parts and
accessories; Land 'N' Sea, Kellogg Marine, Diversified Marine and Bell RPG parts
and accessories distributors; Bayliner, Boston Whaler, Brunswick Commercial and
Government Products, Crestliner, Cypress Cay, Harris, Lowe, Lund, Meridian,
Princecraft, Quicksilver, Rayglass, Sea Ray and Uttern boats, and Life Fitness
and Hammer Strength fitness equipment, and Brunswick billiards tables and table
tennis.  For more information, visit http://www.brunswick.com.
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